
 

 

 
 
 
  

Friday 18th  October 2019
Dear Parents, 

Generosity 
God wants us to love others as we love ourselves. 

Real generosity is doing something nice for someone who will never find out. 
Jesus says “Love your neighbour as yourself.’’ 

Do you make sacrifices to give to others? 
God is generous to us through his gift of creation  - all the wonderful places where we can 

appreciate the wonder of God’s world.
Celebrating our children: 

 
What Would Jesus Do Awards: Generosity Awards. 
Honey Bees-Ollie B, sharing the toys. 
Discovery-Edward for being kind. 
Atlantis-Cerys for sharing at breaktime. 

Enterprise-Theo, supporting others in class. 
Endeavour-Portia for helping as friend. Sasha for 
being patient. 

 
TT Rock stars: 
Discovery-Annabelle 
Atlantis-Grace 

Enterprise- Ruby and Leyla 
Endeavour- Indianna, Oliver and Isla P. 

Hubbersty Awards: 
EYFS- Rosie  
Year 1- Oliver 
Year 2-  Leo 
Year 3- Esmay 
Year 4- Leyla 
Year5-  Josh C 
Year6- Arthur 
Comments from our parents: 

DOJO Messages:  
‘Super proud of my child.’ 
‘We are really grateful for all that 
you do.’ 
I am glad my child is working so 

hard, lovely see super neat work.’ 
‘Some of the best handwriting I have seen for a 
while.’ 

Events In School This Week: 
   We have had a fantastic start to our days this week. 

So many parents  joined us in our 
learning. The children loved 
working with their parents and we 

know the parents also enjoyed 
their learning!  

Quotes from our parents: 
‘What a fabulous opportunity to see how our children 
learn and to learn a few things myself.’ 
‘Brilliant morning. The children (and teachers) have 
obviously been working very hard. I really enjoyed 
learning with everyone.’ 
‘I learned how to stretch my brain!' 
‘Enjoyable pro-active morning in class’ 
‘Super morning, very helpful.’ 
‘Fantastic Fun Learning!’ 
‘Very interesting, thank you for taking the time and 
trouble.’ 
‘Lovely fun morning, nice to see how the children are 
learning. ‘Really enjoyed the session, nice to see 
practically how the children learn their spellings. 
Particularly enjoyed the assembly.’ 
‘It was lots of fun spending time together learning.’ 
‘Lovely to see how much enjoyment the children get 
from learning in school. Thank you for inviting us.’ 
‘Loved the stay and learn session. Great idea to get 
the parents involved in different ideas to take home 
and keep learning interesting.’ 
‘What a fantastic morning. Lots of happy children. 
Keep up the great work.’ 
And many more..... 
Following the success of these sessions were are 
planning our next stay and learn during the week 
beginning 25th November. This will have a Maths 
focus to help you support your child’s learning at 
home and stretch your brains again! 
Thank you for your continued support. 



 

 
 

 
Grammar-family noun hunt 

Phonics word hunt 
Spelling Boggle 

Measuring the perimeter of shapes 
Making 5 

World Wise Wednesday: 

Quotes from our children: 
Discovery-‘There use to be just men in the rockets but 
now there are girls as well.’ (Myla) 
Atlantis-‘’I can’t believe someone can run that fast for 
so long!’ (Neave) 

Enterprise- ‘’We should know things about the Royal 
family but for their privacy only the things they 
choose to share’ (Sophie) 
Endeavour- ‘Whatever your age you can achieve 
your goals in life. I don’t like limits, they stop 
progression.’ (Joe) 

Important Messages: 

The FOHSM invite you to kick off 

your half-term holiday with a 

doughnut-shaped treat. Doughnuts 

will be sold after Hubbersty assembly on Friday, 

raising funds for our fabulous school. 50p each - 

take home and have a quiet moment of 

enjoyment before all the fun of half term really 

begins. We look forward to seeing you and thank 

you for your continued support.  

Poppies On Sale: 

Every year we support the Poppy appeal. Poppies, 

slap rulers, wristbands and zip tags will be 

available from our first week back after half term. 

The suggested donation prices are: 
 50p for a poppy. 

£1 for a ruler/wristband. 
50p for a zip tag. 

KS2 Worship in church: 
Every month, KS2 (Enterprise 
and Endeavour Class) go over 
to church for worship at 
2.45pm-3.10pm. We would 

like to invite parents to this worship. Please can 
parents meet us at school so they can walk with the 
children over to church. We hope you can join us on 
Tuesday 5th November. 

 

School Uniform: 
We have noticed that children are still wearing 
earrings in school. Stud earrings can only be worn for 
the 6 week period following the ears being pierced 
and must be covered by micropore tape. No other 
jewellery should be worn in school. Some large 
headbands which are being worn in school  are also a 
health and safety concern, so children will be asked to 
remove these whilst in school. Thank you for your 
continued support. 

 
  
 
 

Important dates for your diary! 
Friday 18th October 

 Hubbersty Assembly in school at 2.45pm 

 School closes for half term 
Monday 28th October   

 School re-opens 
Wednesday 30th October 

 ECO Warriors working with Mrs Wells-Earp 
and Mr Wilson 

Monday 4th November 

 Spelling Bee at Tarleton Academy 
Tuesday 5th November 

 Fire Safety Talks (Y2&Y6) 

 Bonfire Night Themed lunch 
Wednesday 6th November  

 Geography Day 

 Y6 Bike Fix 
Week beginning 11th November 

 WW1 Themed week 

 Monday 11th November  

 Remembrance service in church 
Monday 18th November 

 Anti Bullying Week 
Monday 25th November 

 Nasal Flu Immunisations 
Week Beginning 25th November: 

 Stay and Learn –Maths Focus 
Monday 2nd December 

 Y1/2 Narnia Trip 
Wednesday 4th December 

 Parent’s Evening 
Wednesday 11th December  

 Infant Nativity 
Friday 13th December 

 Christmas jumper day 

 Christmas lunch 
Wednesday 18th  December  

 Christmas party day 
Thursday 19th December 

 KS2 Pantomime Trip 
Friday 20th December 

 Hubbersty assembly in church 

 School closes 

 After school club closes at 4pm 
 

                  


